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Welcome to Year 4 – Autumn 2020  
Welcome to the Autumn term and Year 4! We hope you all had a fantastic holiday and are 

enthusiastic about the new academic year as we certainly are! 

Your Year 4 team this year will be: 

Sycamore Hazel 

Ms. Garland 

Ms. Funmi (TA) 

Ms. Baxter  

Ms. Taylor (TA) 

 
 

Reminders:  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Children should be at the gate on Oldfield Road for 8.45am and should be collected from the 

same gate at 3.15pm. Please be prompt when dropping and collecting your children as we are 

following staggered timetables and social distancing from other year groups. We kindly 

request that you follow our safety guidance and do not enter the school grounds past the 

designated area. We expect your child to be in school every day and on time.  Children need 

to be in school every day if they are to succeed. 

Children should not bring any belongings from home into school (unless they are packed 

lunch) and they bring their lunch into school each day. 
 

School Uniform 

 Please ensure that your child wears the correct school uniform every day except for PE 

days. Every item of clothing must have their name written inside.  Please see the 

school website for information on how to purchase uniform.  Trainers are not part of 

school uniform; this includes black trainers. PE days for both classes are  

P.E.Kits 

 As a new safety precaution, children will not be changing in school; this includes for PE. 

Please ensure children arrive in their PE kits on PE days – no uniform necessary. PE days 

for both classes are Monday and Wednesday. Make sure every item of clothing is 

labelled!  

 

Reading Books  

 Reading books will be changed once a week and sent home every Friday.  

  If a school reading book is lost, £5.00 will need to be paid to the school office to replace 

it.  Pupils must read for at least 30 minutes every day and please make a comment in 

their reading journal. 

 

Homework 

 Homework and spellings will be handed out on Friday, and should be completed and 

returned on the following Wednesday. It is important that your child brings completed 

homework on the day requested.  

 Spellings test will take place on the following Wednesday. 

 All pupils should also be practising their times tables to support them in class. 

 

 


